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City of El Centro Launches Downtown Survey 
to Gather Community Feedback 

 
EL CENTRO, Calif. – May 19, 2025 – The City of El Centro has launched a new community survey to 
collect input from residents about the Downtown area. 
 
The initiative is part of the city’s ongoing effort to revitalize Downtown El Centro and ensure that 
future improvements reflect the community’s needs and vision. 
 
“We want to hear directly from our residents about their concerns and suggestions for the 
Downtown area,” said El Centro Mayor Sonia Carter. “Their input is vital as we continue working to 
make our Downtown a vibrant and welcoming place for all.” 
 
The survey is available on the City’s website at www.cityofelcentro.org and through its official social 
media channels. The deadline to complete the survey is June 4. 
 
Results will be shared during a Downtown Town Hall meeting on Tuesday, June 10, from 9 a.m. to 
11 a.m. at the The Loft, 560 W. State Street, El Centro, Ca. 
 
For more information, residents are encouraged to visit the website or contact the City of El Centro. 
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